
Easter Bulb Gardens 
 

The Skaalen Auxiliary is working with an 
area florist to purchase potted Easter lilies, 
tulip, daffodil and hyacinth bulb gardens 
that can be delivered to your loved one or, 
to a resident unit, in celebration of Easter. 
Plants will be in 6” plastic pots wrapped 
in blue foil and will have a white bow 
attached.  Each plant will also have a 
small card attached that can include a 
special message.  All plants will be 
delivered to the residents and units on the 
afternoon of Friday, April 2. 
 
If you would like to join the Auxiliary in 
this project, please use the attached order 
form.  We will accept orders through 
March 14, 2021.  The cost for each plant 
is $17.00. 
 
Please make checks payable to the Skaalen Auxiliary and mail to Dawn Zaemisch at 400 N. Morris St., 
Stoughton, WI  53589​. 
 
Your Name: ________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Please order: 
 
__________ Easter Lily Deliver to: _________________________________________________ 
 

Message on the card to read: _____________________________________________________ 
 
__________ Tulip Deliver to: _________________________________________________ 
 

Message on the card to read: _____________________________________________________ 
 
__________ Daffodil Deliver to: _________________________________________________ 
 

Message on the card to read: _____________________________________________________ 
 
__________ Hyacinth Deliver to: _________________________________________________ 
 

Message on the card to read: ____________________________________________________ 
 
If you have any questions, please call Dawn Zaemisch at (608) 873-5651, extension 7240 or, email: 
dzaemisch@skaalen.com. 
 


